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Dear Graduating High School Student: 
 
The Farmingdale Youth Council, Inc. is once again pleased to offer two scholarships, in the amount of 
$1,000.00 each, to two graduating seniors who reside in the Farmingdale school district and plan to 
further their education.  These scholarships will be awarded to each applicant based on his/her 
volunteer service to the community.  Please submit application as follows: 
 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION: 
 
    1.  COMPLETE FORM “A” IN ITS ENTIRETY. 
 

2. GIVE A COPY OF FORM “B” TO EACH OF THE CONTACT PERSONS FROM THE 
ORGANIZATIONS THAT YOU HAVE INDICATED ON FORM “A”. 

     *ADDITIONAL FORMS ARE AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE: 

www.farmingdaleyouthcouncil.org 
 

3.  ALL QUESTIONS SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO THE FARMINGDALE YOUTH COUNCIL 
    OFFICE AT 516 – 694 - 0916. 

 
    4.  RETURN YOUR COMPLETED COPY OF FORM “A”,  
  NO LATER THAN MONDAY, MARCH 3, 2025 TO: 
 
 
 
 

 FARMINGDALE YOUTH COUNCIL, INC.  
 c/o Saltzman East Memorial School  

25 Mill Lane 
Farmingdale, NY  11735 

Attention:  Scholarship Committee 

FARMINGDALE YOUTH COUNCIL, INC. 
2025 COMMUNITY SERVICE SCHOLARSHIPS 

 
GIVEN IN MEMORY OF 

 
MURRAY TUCK AND DR. GARY E. KARP 

OPEN TO FARMINGDALE SCHOOL DISTRICT RESIDENTS GRADUATING HIGH SCHOOL 


